

## THE WESTERN STATES COLLEGE

SCHOOL OF CHIROPRACTIC

December 22, 1958

4525 S. E. 63RD AVENUE PORTLAND 6, OREGON

Dr. M. I. Higgens 1107 - 4th St. Coeur d'Alene, Idaho

Dear Mel:

Relative to your question the other day about something tangible in the way of support for Western States College, let me say this.

Previous to July 1956, the financial supporters of the school were few and in measure almost negligible. Since that time sufficient enthusiasm has been aroused in men practicing in the Northwestern states so that we can point to financial figures in the amount of \$22,875.55 in donations from July 1, 1956 to the present date. To me this has been extremely gratifying and certainly without precedent in any of the previous history of this College.

We take pleasure in pointing out, too, that we have been able to retire the amount of \$9,775.00 on the mortgage (interest, principal, and insurance). It is on the basis of this support that I base my conviction that we should ask the Board of the National Chiropractic Association for additional help at this time.

Trusting this will be of some help to you and anticipating good news from the outcome of the January Symposia, I remain

Cordially yours,

WESTERN STATES COLLEGE

R. E. Elliot, D. C.

Director